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“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.

Congratulations to the Marquette Breakfast Club.  Not only is this club sponsoring a satellite club to provide opportunity for membership not possible with current schedules, but the club will also be formed with a commitment to support The Rotary Foundation.

Dues will include a $25 quarterly contribution per member to The Rotary Foundation, meaning that 100% of membership with participate in Every Rotarian Every Year.

If your club is not doing this, please consider doing so. Adding $25 to quarterly dues and allocating that to The Foundation is an easy to support the world-wide work and also make certain you club qualifies for participation in grants in the future.

If you are doing so, my thanks. You’re making a difference.”
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